
Pre-K Press                       January 30, 2023    

                                                                         THEME: Healthy Kids… 
                                                            Doctors, Dentists, Nurses 

   

  Introductions 
Letters: Yy & Zz 

Manners: Take Turns and Show Good Sportsmanship 

Story #6: Look Mother and Father 

Word Family: “at” 

 

Where do you go when you are feeling sick? This week our focus will be on people who take 

care of us when we are feeling sick, besides our mom and dad.  

 

Concept: Following the Nutritional Guidelines of “My Plate,” our class will sort and classify 

food groups and put together healthy plates of food. The What’s Missing game, using 

health and nutrition items, tests our memory skills as well. 

Motor: Let’s score a goal for healthy exercising! Indoor soccer will be part of our lesson 

this week.  

Craft and Writing: Letters Yy and Zz printing and phonics papers will be completed this 

week. We will practice writing numbers 1-20 and create a Groundhog’s Day project.  

Language Arts: What makes us healthy children? A discussion on nutrition and exercise 

will continue this week. Our last two letters will be added to phonics board. We will play 

What Do You Hear? and sing many Valentine songs. The featured story will be “Those 

Mean, Dirty, Downright Disgusting but Invisible Germs” 

 

       Happy Birthday              Student of the Week 
              Jaxon Velcich  1/29    Emery Keusenkothen 

             Grace Hartnett  1/30         Sara Radon & Jaxon Velcich   

 

 
• Registration for the 2023-24 school year All current students need to re-register for 

the new school year. If you return your fall registration forms by February 14, you will 

receive 50% off your registration fee. Registration opens to the public on February 15. 

• Job Openings We are looking for teachers and teacher aides for the summer. If you know a 

college student interested in working with children for the summer, please contact Mrs. 

Geri or Mrs. Paula at 815/469-2627.  

• Parent/Teacher Conferences Our center will be closed to half day students on Monday and 

Tuesday, February 20 & 21, so that the teachers can conduct conferences.  


